
SOUTH CAROLINA EXOTIC PEST PLANT COUNCIL 

BOARD MEETING MINUTES – NEMOURS PLANTATION, SEPTEMBER 16, 2014 

 

UPDATES 
 The National Exotic Pest Plant Council will be changing its name to the National Invasive Plant 

Council. The South Carolina chapter will vote on changing its name to the South Carolina 

Invasive Plant Council (SCIPC). 

 A vote will be put before the board about funding travel for the SCEPPC president or 

representative to travel to the South East regional meeting in Athens. 

 A recommendation was made to increase the amount of the community grants being offered. 

Notice about the grants will be sent out by email to the SCEPPC members and posted on the 

website. 

BOARD NOMINATIONS 
 New board members are needed to fill the positions of: President, Vice President, Treasurer, 

and Secretary. 

 Lauren Pile, current Vice President, has been nominated to become President. 

 No other nominations were made for open positions. 

OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 The South Carolina Native Plant Society will be holding their annual meeting at the Penn Center 

in Beaufort on October 31. 

UPDATES TO INVASIVE PLANT SPECIES LIST 
 Several species have been proposed by members. Sudie is reviewing them and will send the final 

list to the membership for review before the brochure is reprinted. 

 

 


